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Therefore, if you died with Christ from the basic principles of 
the world, why, as though living in the world, do you subject 
yourselves to regulations – “Do not touch, do not taste, do not 
handle”?      Colossians 2:20-21 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Ryan and Margaret Emis, Ellie and Emma live in Fayetteville 
where Ryan works with the U.S. Center for World Mission 
promoting the Perspectives on the World Christian Movement 
program.  Having spent 2 ½ years in Sweden with Young Life, 
Ryan and Margaret have a heart to encourage others to engage 
in missions by going, giving and praying.  Pray for this young 
family as they reach out to neighbors, international students and 
other students. 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting 
Wednesday – 8:00 PM Choir Practice 
Thursday – 9:45 AM Ladies’ Bible Study 
 
Note that tonight the time for the Evening Service is changing 
back to 7 PM. 
 
The adult choir will begin rehearsing again this Wednesday 
from 8 until 9 PM.  We would love to have some new singers 
this year! Bring a friend!  If you have any questions, contact 
Chris King. 
 
This Saturday, September 11, at 7 AM, there will be a Men’s 
Breakfast at the church.  All men are invited; see Mike Gibbs 
for details. 
 
  

 
Sunday 

September 5, 2010 
 

 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Communion                                                          Brad Arnold 
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold    

 
Bullies in the Church 
Colossians 2:18-23 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Evening Service                                                              7:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold 
 

Worship Warning Signs 
Ecclesiastes 5:1-7 

 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Ministry Opportunities:   

· It is time to start thinking about AWANA and getting 
involved.  If you would like more information on how to 
serve or would like to sign up, talk with Roger Collins 
or Ken Bennett. 

· There is still a need for (an) additional teacher(s) to be a 
part of the Junior Church rotation.  This would involve 
a three-month commitment during the Morning Service.  
Any questions could be directed to Dale or Chris 
Gupton or Doris Barthelemy. 

 
The Haiti Team will give a report on September 12, and the 
Ireland Team will give their report on September 19. 
 
The Tuesday morning ladies’ Bible study will begin its Fall 
session on September 14th at 10 AM here at the church.  We 
will be doing the Called to Be a Keeper Bible study. Call Karen 
Brown for more information. 
 
AWANA begins again on September 26. 
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